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2nd December 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carer’s 
 
We are delighted to welcome the author of the children’s book Tatty Ava, Layla Gibiiru to our school tomorrow. She 
will be hosting a workshop for year 6 all about creating illustrations and how to turn them into animation, followed 
by an assembly for year’s 1, 2 and 3. 
 
We are very excited to have a ‘real life’ author in our school and I am sure the children will have a wonderful 
afternoon! 
There will be copies of the Tatty Ava book for children to buy in school at the reduced price of £6.00 (usually £10.99). 
If you would like to purchase a copy please send £6.00 or you can pay by card at the end of the day.  
 

 

 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
A. Tunnicliffe 
Headteacher  

 
 
 
 

 


